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Clir Phit Jones

Camden Town Hall
Judd Street, London

WC1H 9JE

Councillor Jones,

Please vote in favour of the proposals to expand St. Anthony's School into an adjacent building on Arkwright
Road.

As it currently stands, children have to cross from the building on Fitzichn's Avenue to the Arkwright Road
campus for playtime/iunchtime. This new application will allow the schoot to set up two standalone campuses
negating the need for the regular crossings. | hape you will agree this is much needed.

Many thanks

CC: LB of Camden planning department



Ms Jenny Headlam-Wells > S

Member Support, o -~ 5 P
Town Hall N5

Judd Street,

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Ms Headlam-Wells,

[ write as a member of the public who is concerned at the lack of school piaces in this
borough. Camden Council has made great strides in this area but there is still much work fo
be done. By granting planning permission for St Anthony's School in Hampstead to add
another 140 places by opening in the building next door to its building in Arkwright Road you
will be making another step in addressing this issue; please consider giving it your full
support.

Warm regards,

CC Planning, Camden Council
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Copy also sent to Planning Office at Camden Council

Dear Meric,

I write as a resident who wants to see children and young people in Camden given the best
possible start in life. I would like to add my name to the list of supporters for St Anthony’s
School to open a new school in Arkwright Road, West Hampstead because it will free up
more school places for other young people. I hope you will do all in your power to help see
this worthwhile scheme through.

With best wishes,
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Dear ClIr Leyland,

Having heard about the shortage of school places in Camden the council should do everything it can
to create new school places. That is why | hope you will support the planning application for St
Antrhony’s School to open an extension in Arkwright Road when it comes before you at planning
committee.

CC Olivier Nelson, Camden Council Planning
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Dear Clir Headlam-Wells

As Chair of Children and Schools Scrutiny Committee you are no doubt aware of the very pressing need for
new school places in the borough of Camden. That is why 1 am compelled to write to you in support of
plans by St Anthony's School, Hampstead, to add more than 100 new places by opening up a new school for
girls in an adjacent building. These places will no doubt help alleviate the huge demands on our primary
schools and give more parents the chance to get their youngsters into the nearest schoal. I hape the

scheme merits your support.

With best wishes,

Sent to Camden Council Planning Policy Office



Councillor Heather Johnson
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street,

London

WC1H 9JE

Clir Johnson,

As a local resident with an interest in seeing our young people get the best start in life | hope the
council will do allit can to encourage successful schools to grow. | have read that St Anthony’s
School in Camden would like to open a new school next to its current premises and this strikes me as
an excellent idea. Yes the places may be at a private school but many of their pupils come from the
borough of Camden and as such any additional places will have the added benefit of helping to
relieve pressure on our state sector. All this without the huge disruption and delay of building a
school from scratch. Please join me in giving this project your support.
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Sent to Planning Managers, Camden Town Hall
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Cllr Leyland
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street, London
WC1H 9JE

Dear Clir Leyland,

I have heard about plans for St Anthony’s School, a private
school in Hampstead to open a school in a neighbouring
building. I hope that you will seriously consider supporting
these plans because it will help to ease the burden on primary
schools in the area.

Yours

COPIED TO CAMDEN COUNCIL PLANNING



Nadia Shah
Members support
Camden Council
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Dear Mrs Shah, WU\[/ 7 ﬁﬂ/]’p

| write to give my support for more educational provision in Camden. As
you will be aware, primary school places are at a premium. St Anthony’s
School in Hampstead proposed to create an additional 140 places for
girls at its independent school by opening in a new building neighbouring
its current school in Arkwright Road. | hope you will recognise the clear
benefit of this plan and grant it permission when it comes to committee.

Warm regards,

CC PLANNING CONTROL, CAMDEN COUNCIL




